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WEEK 7 
As the penultimate week of the first half term closes, we have reflected on what has been another positive week in 
school. Here is our weekly snapshot of some of happenings and the focuses we have had in school this week.  
 
 

JLA OUT & ABOUT 
 
The PE department have been at it again with another host of 
football fixtures at Grace Academy with Year 7 and 8. 
 
Year 8 achieved an outstanding victory coming away with a 6-3 
win, with a seriously impressive hat trick and a brace (that’s two 
goals in one match by one player before you have to google like 
me!). Excellent work from the whole team with a result to reflect 
it! Year 7 put in a great team performance, unfortunately despite 
a lot chances they were not able to achieve the win. Cross bar and 
posts kept some excellent efforts out and unfortunately Grace 
Academy were able to score on the break.  
 

 
CLASS CHARTS 

Year 7 are setting a fantastic example, retaining their Year Group of the Week title 
throughout the whole of this half term! Will they be able to retain the title for the final 
week?  7NA continue to reign as champions as our form of the week yet again! Will we 
see at a last week surge from other form groups to change this? Keep your eyes peeled 
next week.  
 

Now this is one battle we just can’t call as Perseus have reclaimed the top spot for total number of 
positive behaviour this week! What a brilliant effort from everyone, Mr Taylor will very content with 
this result but will it be the case for another week or will we see it change again! See your Heads of 
House for more information of how you can contribute positive behaviour points for attending extra-
curricular clubs and achieving above and beyond pledges.  
 
If you have not downloaded the app or are having problems doing so, please email 
postbox@josephleckieacademy.co.uk and we will be more than happy to help you get this sorted!  
 
 

PARENTMAIL 
 

From Monday 23rd October, if your child’s Parent Mail account is in debit by £5.00 or 
more, accounts will be placed on hold and parents/guardians contacted to request 
immediate payment. Please can you ensure your child’s account is topped up with 
sufficient funds ahead of this date. If you are experiencing any issues with logging into 
your account please email postbox@josephleckieacademy.co.uk as soon as possible 
so that we are able to help rectify the situation. 
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WE ARE ON THE LOOKOUT! 
 
The Trustees of Joseph Leckie Academy wish to appoint an 
Academy Nurse.  The person appointed will be the key 
health care professional within the Academy responsible for 
the health needs of all students within the academy under 
the direction of the Designated Safeguarding Lead. 
 
The Academy is also looking to appoint additional 
examination invigilators for the forthcoming Spring and 
Summer examinations. This is on a casual, part-time basis, 
subject to the requirements of the internal mocks and public 
examination series run at various times throughout the 
academic year. 
 
For more information or to apply please visit our website: 
 
https://www.josephleckieacademy.co.uk/vacancies 
 
 
 

 
LOOKING AHEAD 

 
 
In readiness for the last week of our first half term, Heads of Year are taking to the stage  
for our Celebration Assemblies where they will be reflecting on what has gone well for each  
year group and celebrating their successes with them. We are looking forward to sharing  
more good news with you next week! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Another quick reminder that if you are the parent or carer of a Year 7 student, this Thursday, 26th October is our 
Year 7 Settling In evening. We are looking forward to sharing the progress of our Year 7 students with you.  
 
 
After a torrential day of rain, we hope you have all managed to dry out and stay dry over the weekend. We have one 
week left to go of the first half term so let’s make it the most positive week so far.   
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